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Year 5 Residential to Bristol 
 

Last week, the Year 5 children visited Bristol for 3 days on 

residential.  It was an amazing few days with lots of great 

experiences for the children.  During the week, we learnt all about 

Easton Jamia Mosque, visited the Wildlife Photographer of the Year 

Exhibition, walked across Clifton Suspension Bridge, climbed Cabot 

Tower, walked the floating harbour, played Crazy Golf and ate 

some foods of the world.  One of the children’s best experiences 

was our visit to Brunel’s SS Great Britain.  It was made even more 

special when we found out that Princess Anne was there at the 

same time. 

 

The adults that went along were really proud of the children as for 

many of them it was their first time away from home on their own.  

They were sensible, well-mannered and looked after each other.  

There was also a lot of laughter had by all! 

 

Check out some of the pictures below from the trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meal Time Assistant Needed 

We are looking for an enthusiastic and caring person to join our fantastic team of MTAs.  The role 

is term time only and equates to 6.25 hours per week.  If you are interested, please speak to the 

school office and they will be able to give you information about the application process.   

Well Done Year 6 
 

This week, our Year 6 children completed their end of year SATs tests.  We are incredibly proud 

of their positive attitude and hard work.   

Dates for your Diary 

 Friday 26th May – Last 

day of half term 

 Monday 5th June – Start 

of 2nd half term 

 Friday 16th June – 

Summer Fayre 

 Wednesday 21st June – 

Open Afternoon 

 26th-30th June – Year 6 

Grenville House Residential 

 Wednesday 5th July – 

Sports Day 

 Friday 7th July – 

Aspiration Fayre 

 Friday 14th July – School 

Disco 

 Friday 21st July – Leavers 

Assembly/Last day 
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Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 

 
Don’t forget the information sharing sessions next week for 

parents and carers.  They are on the following dates: 

 Year 4 - Monday 15th May @ 3:30pm  

 Year 5 – Tuesday 16th May @ 3:30pm 

 Year 6 – Friday 19th May @ 3:30pm 

Class Photos 

 
Whole class photos will be on Monday next week.  These 

will be organised through the morning.  Please make sure 

your child comes to school in their full school uniform with 

their jumper. 

 

A Message from… 

 
Hello! My name is Krista Ford and I am the new Family 

Support Advisor at Buckfastleigh and Ashburton Primary 

School. I am so excited to be able to meet the children and 

yourself. I will be based at both schools and hope to help in 

any way possible throughout the rest of the school year!  
  

Want to know a little about me? I have multiple experiences of working with children, from 

mainstream and SEN schools to mental health. Prior to my previous role in a SEN school, I 

completed a degree in social work and followed my passion of working within education. I was 

born and raised in the Newton Abbot area and enjoy getting out and exploring, especially when 

the weather is warm! However, the British weather does not always shine through, so in my free 

time I love to play badminton, immerse myself in music and spend 
time with my family. 
  

I am looking forward to spending time getting to know you and 

your child whenever possible and I will make sure to show my face 

in school, on the playground and when you drop your children to 

and from school! I believe that communication is the key in helping 

you and your child feel comfortable in the school environment. If 

you have any questions, concerns or just need a space to talk, 

please let me know!    

 

I look forward to the rest of term together and many more to 

come!  
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